
Dear Heritage Gateway Families,

Thank you for your wonderful support. We love having our scholars back on campus!
Unfortunately, Covid is still with us, and we have some positive Covid cases at school. Our
mitigation plan is in place and classrooms are being cleaned every day at the end of each
period. Scholars and teachers are welcome to wear masks, but it is not required.

In an effort to communicate and make sure we are all on the same page, we would like to
address the following points:

● If scholars are not feeling well, please keep them home.  Please do a daily check before
sending them to school.

● Scholars who are sick may return back to school when they have been symptom free for
24 hours.

● If scholars test positive for Covid, they should quarantine for 10 days.
● If scholars are exposed to Covid and remain symptom free, they may attend school.  In

the case of exposure from an immediate family member, we encourage scholars to
quarantine for 10 days.

Anytime your scholar will be absent from school, we appreciate it when you call and inform the
school. Our number is 480-461-4400.

We have no plans to shut down our school or go online. We are keeping ourselves updated on
Covid conditions in our community and will communicate regularly to keep you informed.

We love teaching your scholars and hope to have a wonderful school year!

Sincerely,

Heritage Academy Gateway Administration


